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IT’S TIME
TO SCHEDULE

	8th Grade WYHS Visit
Monday, February 26th

	8th graders will visit the High School in the morning to get information about scheduling for high school courses based on their future plans.  Students will get the opportunity to see the high school, learn about graduation requirements and ask any questions.



	CCP/Parent Scheduling Meeting
Tuesday, February 27th (5:30pm-7:00pm)

	This is an opportunity for parents/guardians to familiarize themselves with the Ohio high school graduation requirements for their incoming freshman, College Credit Plus, and how scheduling will take place for the upcoming year.



	Scheduling
February 28th-March 16th 

	[bookmark: _GoBack]After students talk to parents and teachers, they will make their final class selections in class during this time period.  Please make sure you have discussed options with your student and that they have talked with their teachers about what classes would be best for them as a Freshman. 




		Important Dates 
____
February 26th:          8th Graders visit WYHS in the morning
____
February 27th:              Parent Scheduling Meeting (5:30pm-7:00pm)
____
March 16th:                  Last day to submit class requests for the upcoming school year 
____
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